
EASTER SCHOOL 2014 

 

  
Monday 31st March 

  
Tuesday 1st April 

  
Wednesday 2nd April 

  
Thursday 3rd April 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Session 1 
9am – 11am 

 
 

Modern Studies 
National 5 

  
Music 

All Levels 

  
 

Chemistry 
Higher /Int 2 

  
 

Computing 
All Levels 

 

 
Geography 

Higher /National 5 

 
 

Maths 
Higher 

  
Physics 

All Levels 

  
RMPS 

National 5 

  
 

Art 
All Levels 

 

 
CDT  

All Levels 

 
English 

National 5 

 
P.E 

Higher 

         

 
 
 
 
 
 

Session 2 
11:30-  1:30pm 

 
 

Modern Studies 
Higher 

  
 

History 
Higher 

  
Chemistry 
National 5 

  
 

Art 
All Levels 

 

 
History 

National 5 

 
 

Maths 
National 5 

  
Admin 
Higher 

  
Business Management 

National 5 

  
 

Maths 
Intermediate 2 

 

 
English 
Higher 

 
English 

National 5 

 
English 

Intermediate 2 



 
 
 
26th March 2014 

 
Dear Parent or Carer 
 
S4/5/6 Easter School 31 March – 3 April 
 
Please find below a copy of the finalised Easter School timetable.  
 
Due to a lack of uptake the following workshops are no longer able to run.  
 

 EEAC Tuesday 1st April  

 Hospitality  -  Tuesday 1st April  
 

Some workshops have been combined and/or moved in order to best accommodate pupil 
requests.  As a result of this some pupils may need to swap their N5 English session on 
Tuesday 1st April to allow them to attend all their chosen workshops. 

 
All workshops which will be running are detailed below.   
If your child applied for one of these sessions they will have been allocated a space.  
 
If your child is attending Easter School they are expected to adhere to the following 
protocol for pupils: 
 

 All pupils must enter via the front door of the school 

 All pupils must sign in and sign out of the Fire Register 

 All pupils must maintain the excellent standards of behaviour that we have come to 
expect at Menzieshill High School 

 All pupils must be respectful of the school building and are expected to make use of 
waste baskets etc. 

 All pupils must vacate the building at 1.30p.m. 
 

There will also be a notice board on display in the front foyer to remind pupils of the 
workshops that are running each day.  The Library will also be available for pupils who wish 
to undertake quiet study. 
 
 

Yours sincerely 
 
 
Leona Chacko 
Depute Head Teacher 
 

 

 

 


